
  

 

 

 
 

Changes in the Composition of the ATHEX Indices (FTSE/ATHEX Index 
Series) 

Changes in FTSE/ATHEX Indices 

29 December 2021 

The Athens Stock Exchange and FTSE Russell announce that, according to the Ground Rules for the 
management of the indices, the shares of the company «ATTICA BANK S.A.» will be removed from the 
composition of the indices in which they participate due to low dispersion, following the completion of the 
recent share capital increase. 

 
More specifically, the following changes will be implemented: 
 
• FTSE/ATHEX Mid Cap Index  
The shares of the company are removed from the composition of the index and replaced by the shares of 
the company «REDS S.A.» with investability weight (Free Float) 28%. 
 

• FTSE/ATHEX-CSE Banking Index  
The shares of the company are removed from the composition of the index without immediate 

replacement. 
 
• FTSE/ATHEX Market Index  
The shares of the company are removed from the composition of the index without immediate 
replacement. 

 
• FTSE/ATHEX Banks Index  
The shares of the company are removed from the composition of the index without immediate 
replacement. 
 
 

All changes will be effective from the session of December 31st 2021.   
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